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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Coast Mountains School District wishes to announce that Beverly Azak, District Vice Principal, 
Indigenous Education, has accepted an appointment to the position of Vice Principal/District 
Vice Principal, Indigenous Education with Nisga’a School District No. 92 effective March 1, 
2025.  This is an exciting opportunity for Bev as she wishes to return to her Nisga’a village of 
Gitwinksihlkw to be closer to her family.   
 
Beverly rejoined Coast Mountains School District in June 2023 in her current position of 
District Vice Principal, Indigenous Education.  She previously worked for the School District 
from September 2000 to October 2004, where she began her teaching career working at 
Caledonia Senior Secondary School. 
 
We extend our sincere thanks to Beverly for her service and contributions during her tenure 
for her dedication and support of Indigenous learner success and their communities. 
 
Our very best wishes are extended to Beverly for success in her future endeavors. 
 
Gyilks ama niisgn.  Be well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            Tracey MacMillan 
            Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 


